
 

 Submission    
No 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WASTE AVOIDANCE AND RESOURCE 

RECOVERY AMENDMENT (PLASTICS REDUCTION) 

BILL 2021 
 
 
 

Name: Mrs Carolyn  Baldwin 

Date Received: 27 April 2021 

 

 



Please accept the Bill to reduce the use of single use plastics. 

It is common knowledge that single use plastics are a massive pollution problem and not 
reducing and stopping their use is negligent at this time. 

Our oceans are polluted with plastic, and when tested our wildlife and people are showing 
microplastics in their bodies. 

If this matter is not addressed then things are going to go ftom bad to worse. 

There are alternatives to single use plastics and I strongly urge you to take every step that you 
can to eliminate them. 

Money is not an acceptable excuse to keep using products that are harmful to people, the 
environment and animals. 

Our world has become a garbage pit for human waste and eliminating single use plastics will be a 
step in the right direction. 

With thanks 

Carolyn Baldwin 


